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Don't forget to get an eye exam during your
2020 transtormation

Cleveland Sight Center

JANUARY 2020

Our goal at Cleveland Sight Center is to enable those who are blind or have low
vision to achieve independence in their every day lives. We offer developmental,
rehabilitation and vocational services to help ensure our clients success in today's
society. Our Low Vision Clinic (LVC) is just one of the many services CSC provides as
an agency.



The Low Vision Clinic performs low vision evaluations in which Optometrists work
directly with patients to determine which low vision aids and techniques will
maximize their remaining vision. The Occupational Therapists on staff teach clients
how to incorporate these aids and techniques into their daily routines to improve
their quality of life.

While low vision exams are a vital part of the clinic, the LVC also offers routine
exams for all types of vision! You do not have to experience low vision to schedule a
routine exam. Patients can come to the Low Vision Clinic just like they would with a
traditional doctors office and receive their routine eye exam.

* Routine exams are available two Mondays per month.

» Exams are available for individuals aged six and older.

» All children receiving routine eye exams are expected to be able to verbally
communicate and have knowledge of letters and numbers.

* Patients can make an appointment online: http://bit.ly/375qnvS or by calling our
registration line: 216-658-4685.

Another important piece of the Low Vision Clinic is the sale of eyeglasses. We have
an optician on site that will help find your perfect pair!

We all have goals for the new year ahead, but remember that your eyes are a
priority. Our Low Vision Clinic staff looks forward to welcoming new patients in
2020 with all types of vision!
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